
MINUTES 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

MAY 26TH, 2015 at 7:30PM 
 

 
CALL TO ORDER/OPENING 
Chairman Buckley called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Chair Thomas E. Buckley, III, Vice-Chair Dianna 
Provencher, 2nd Vice-Chair Matthew Dennison, Town Administrator Kevin Mizikar, Superintendent Judy Paolucci, 
Facilities Director Rory Marty and School Committee members Tyler Keenan, Paul McCarthy and Scott Francis 
were in attendance. 
 
 
1. Discuss Investment Grade Energy Audit 
The Board of Selectmen and the School Committee discussed scope of energy project.  Superintendent Paolucci 
discussed concerns regarding improvements being made at the Memorial and Middle schools and their impact 
on the School Committee’s long term plan for the schools.   
 
It was agreed to that the Town Administrator would review the scope of work for these buildings with Honeywell 
to try to make changes.  Superintendent Paolucci agreed to investigate how MSBA would view the Town making 
investments in those buildings given the potential long term plan of the School Committee.   
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Provencher and seconded by Mr. Dennison at 8:40pm.  The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 


